Community Meeting

Results of Study to Determine Sources of Fecal Pollution to Pillar Point Harbor

After years of monitoring and data collection, the study to determine sources of fecal bacteria to beaches in Pillar Point Harbor is complete! Water quality at Capistrano Beach has been chronically poor due to high counts of fecal indicator bacteria. In 2008 the San Mateo County Resource Conservation District initiated a multi-year study to determine the sources of the bacteria at Harbor beaches in partnership with researchers at UC Davis. At this meeting, the lead researcher will present his findings from the study as well as recommendations for improving water quality at Harbor beaches. There will also be time for questions and answers.

Date: Saturday, June 8th

Time: 10:00-11:30 AM

Location: **214 Princeton Ave** (generously hosted by the **Half Moon Bay**

Yacht Club at their clubhouse in Princeton)

Please contact Karissa Anderson (650-712-7765 ext. 104) or karissa@sanmateorcd.org) for additional information and directions to the Yacht Club clubhouse.